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Tuesday 26th June : Summer Celebration/ P7 Farewell
On Tuesday 26th June 2018 we will have our Summer Celebration and P7 Farewell at Hallside Flemington Church.  
The service starts at 11am.  The children will begin walking up to the church at 10:30am.  If you are available to walk alongside your child’s class, please just come to reception at 10:30am.
In the church, the seats at the front section are reserved for pupils and staff and the section at the back is reserved for parents/carers.
The P7 children will remain in the church for photographs after the service.
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Tuesday 26th June: Moving Up Afternoon
On Tuesday 26th of June the children will spend time in their new class with their new teacher.  They will be also be given a letter with this information. 
 Please note that the proposed classification can change over the summer if the school roll changes significantly.  We will explain this to the children.  
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Thursday 28th June :  Shorts’ n ’Shades Day
The children can wear their summer clothes to school and donate £1 to the School Fund.  Your financial support is greatly appreciated.
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Thursday 28th June : Lunch Arrangements
On the 28th of June the kitchen staff will serve soup and sandwiches, as opposed to the normal lunch menu.  
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Please have a look at our lost property box before the end of the session if your child has lost items of clothing.  We will be donating everything that is left over to charity during the summer.
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Thursday 28thJune : Early Dismissal
Please note that school closes at 1pm on Thursday 28th of June 2018.
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Thursday 16th August 2018 – Return to School
The children return to school on the 16th of August.  They should line up in their House Groups in the playground at 8:50am and we will take them to the gym hall.  At this point we will confirm their classes for 2018/19.  New P1 children will enter via the main door with their parents/carers as outlined in the letter given out at the Welcome Afternoons.

Finally…..
Thank you for the ongoing support that you have given the school over this session and for the lovely cards and gifts that you have sent in for the staff – you are very generous and it is greatly appreciated.
We hope that all of the children and their families have a lovely summer break and we look forward to seeing you again in the new session.  We also wish our P7 children the very best of luck as they move on to secondary school.
Kind regards,
M. Speirs
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